
AT A GLANCE

T H E

We are very excited about this summer for Kid’s 
Ministry at Northside. Our purpose is to give kids a 
place where they can see ministry. Kids having fun, 
being empowered, getting excited, and offering a  place 
to learn and grow in salvation, discipleship, worldview,  
worship, and serving in missions of Jesus Christ. To 
find out the latest information go to our Facebook page, 
Northside Baptist Kid’s Ministry.

 Parents make sure your kids get to be a part of our 
Extreme Kid’s Live program!!!!! It is Wednesdays at 
6pm in building B, and it starts tonight. This summer 
program is for kids entering Kindergarten-5th grade. 
Extreme Kid’s offers fun, food, games, and a Bible 

message time  for the kids. WE STILL NEED SOME VOLUNTEERS TO HELP 
WITH THIS SUMMER PROGRAM. There is no lesson preparation or major 
training for our volunteers. If you have any questions please call me at the 
church or email me at davebenefield@nbcvictoria.org.

Have you registered your child for VBS yet? Go to nbcvictoria.org and click 
on the events page. This year’s VBS theme is Flight School, and it is June 
12-16 at 6:00-8:30pm.  It is going to be high energy and tons of fun. This is a 
five night evangelistic outreach Bible program to reach K-4th grade. We also 
will have Merge, which is a specialized Vacation Bible School outreach for 
5th graders. This happens at the same time as Vacation Bible School for K-4th 
grade.  The fifth graders will have a special speaker, worship band, special 
events, and trips designed for them. Merge will be up in the youth room.

Over the Edge Pre-teen Camp registration is now open. Camp will be at Texas 
Baptist Encampment in Palacios, July 25-29.  The cost is $250.00.  Summer 
camp is for pre-teens (3rd-5th grade) to go to an overnight camp and have the 
opportunity to participate in fellowship with their peers, fun activities, Bible 
studies, and praise and worship. Please register now at nbcvictoria.org and find 
Over the Edge Pre-teen Camp at the events page.

Please continue praying for our kids to know Christ and become stronger in 
their walk. Also be praying for myself and all of the great volunteers in Kid’s 
ministry.
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Sunday
May 8

Tuesday
May 10

Wednesday
May 11

Thursday
May 12

Friday
May 13

Sunday
May 15

Tuesday
May 17

Wednesday
May 18

Thursday
May 19

	 9:30a	 Bible Study			 
	 10:45a	 Worship Service
	 10:45a	 Kid’s Church 
		  No evening activities	
		  	
	 6:00p	 Celebrate Recovery
	 6:00p	 Zumba Fitness for Women
	 6:30p	 Circle of Hope Bible Study	

	 6:00p	 Wednesday Night Connect
	 6:00p	 Student Midweek
	 6:00p	 Extreme Kid’s Live
	 7:00p	 Worship Choir rehearsal
	
	 9:30a	 Ladies Bible Study	
	 6:00p	 Zumba Fitness for Women	
	 6:15p	 Trail Life

	 6:00p	 Women’s Night

 		

	
	 9:30a	 Bible Study			 
	 10:45a	 Worship Service
	 10:45a	 Kid’s Church
	12:00n	 Graduating Senior’s Lunch
	 5:00p	 Ecclesia
	 5:00p	 Sunday Evening Worship
	 5:00p	 Discipleship Groups
	 5:00p	 Summit Huddle
	 	 		
	 6:00p	 Celebrate Recovery
	 6:00p	 Zumba Fitness for Women
	 6:30p	 Circle of Hope Bible Study	
	
	 6:00p	 Wednesday Night Connect
	 6:00p	 Student Midweek
	 6:00p	 Extreme Kids Live
	 7:00p	 Worship Choir rehearsal
	
	 6:00p	 Zumba Fitness for Women	
	 6:15p	 Trail Life/AHG

Dave Benefield
Children’s Pastor

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .



STOPS ON THE JOURNEY

WOMEN’S NIGHT

The next Women’s Night is May 13 at 6:00pm.  Preparing Blessing Bags is on the agenda.  Sign up for 
childcare on the events page of the website by May 11.  There is no Women’s Night in June.  

What are Blessing Bags?  These are bags for the homeless that contain toiletries, snacks, etc.  You can 
help by bringing items to put in the bags.  Visit a Connect Center Sunday to sign up to bring specific 
items, or call the church office and we can help you.  Then return the items to the Connect Center on 
Sundays or to the church office during the week.  Items are due to the church by May 13. 

DATE NIGHT/HYPE

May 6 is the last Date Night and Hype until September.  Date Night provides child care at the church 
from 6:00pm - 10:00pm.  Please register on the events page of our website by May 4.  Child care is free if 
you are attending a Northside fellowship.  The cost is $10 per child if you are not.  

Hype is for children 3rd - 5th grade and begins at 7:00pm in Building B.  Kids have a lot of fun with Pastor 
Dave.  No pre-registration is required for Hype.

ALL CALENDAR ITEMS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE

DEADLINE APPROACHING - SENIOR SUNDAY
Graduating seniors will be honored on Sunday, May 15, during the morning 
worship service.  There will be a luncheon following the service for seniors 
and their families.  We need a current picture and a baby picture of your 
senior.  We also need some information:  parents names, future plans (college, 
major, armed services, etc.) Please RSVP for the lunch and have your picture 
and  information to the church office by May 8.  You can email all of this to 
office@nbcvictoria.org.  Call the church office if you have any questions.

EXTREME KIDS LIVE 
Wednesday nights are never boring with Extreme Kids Live!  Kids kinder 
- 5th grade are invited to a great time with Pastor Dave on Wednesdays at 
6:00pm.  The first one is TONIGHT, May 4.  Invite your friends!

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
VBS is June 12 - 16 from 6:00 - 8:30pm.  Register your child on the events page 
of our website.  VBS can’t happen without your help. You can also sign up to 
teach, guide, check-in, etc. on our website.  Flight School is for children exiting 
kindergarten through exiting 4th grade.  Merge is for kids exiting 5th grade.  
We need help with both.  Do it now before you forget.

WOMEN OF GRACE BREAKFAST
The next breakfast for Women of Grace is May 6 at 8:45am in Building D.  
Please bring $6.50 for your breakfast.  All widows are invited.  Call the church 
office if you have any questions.

NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER
Join us on May 5 at 6:30pm for the National Day of Prayer service in the worship 
center.  This service will be led by American Heritage Girls and Trail Life.  

WomenWomen   		    of   		    of			     Grace			     Grace



THE RECORD SPEAKS.::SHORTLINES::.

We welcome these new folks to the community of Northside.

NEW FACES AT NORTHSIDE

ANNIVERSARIES:  David Segura celebrated 4 years in our 
maintenance department on April 16.  Arnold Rosas celebrates 5 
years with Northside in our maintenance department on May 12.  
Darrell Tomasek celebrated 6 years as Senior Pastor on May 1.

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP:  A Victoria family is providing six 
$1,000 scholarships.  Three of these will be awarded to Northsiders 
or their children or grandchildren.  Pick up an application at the 
church office.  Application is due by Friday, July 1.

QUARTERLY CHURCH CONFERENCE:  The Quarterly Church 
Conference is May 22 at 6:30pm in the Chapel.

STUDENT SUMMER CAMP:  June 20 - 24 in Glorieta, New 
Mexico.  Register on the events page of our website.  The cost is 
$379 with a $60 deposit due at registration.  

OVER THE EDGE PRE-TEEN CAMP:  Camp is July 25 - 29 at 
the Texas Baptist Encampment in Palacios, Texas.  Register on the 
events page at nbcvictoria.org.  The cost is $250.  Pre-teen camp is 
for children who have completed 3rd - 5th grade.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD: This month we are collecting 
toothbrushes and bar soap.  You can bring your items to a 
Connect Center on Sundays, or to the church office anytime.

EAGLE CAMP:  Summer childcare for 2 year olds through 5th 
grade.  Call 578-5601 for more information.

NORTHSIDE BAPTIST SCHOOL:  Our school is for 2 year olds 
through fifth grade and offers extended care hours until 5:30pm.  
We have certified teachers in Kinder - 5th grade, small classes, and 
a Christian atmosphere.  Call 578-5601 for more information.

PICTURES:  We need current pictures for our directory.  Please  
email a picture,  or come by with a picture and we can scan it.  

SYMPATHY TO AND PRAYERS FOR:  Linda Janecek  on the 
death of her mother, and to Eric Kucera on the death of his father.  
We join together as a family of faith and pray as we celebrate 
Christ’s gift of eternal life.

April 24	 287
May 1	 294

	
April 24	 686
May 1	 420

Received April 24
Budget Receipts	 19,887.56
Designated & Other:	 1,250.50
Total Weekly Receipts:	 21,138.06

Received May 1
Budget Receipts: 	 36,016.05
Designated & Other:	 2,652.00
Total Weekly Receipts:	 38,668.05

Year-to-Date Need:	 799,994.00
Year-to-Date Received:	 768,832.36

MINISTRY ACTION PLAN	

BIBLE STUDY	 WORSHIP

Lolana Newman

Charm is 
deceitful, and 
beauty is vain, 
but a woman 
that fears the 
Lord is to be 

praised.
Proverbs 31:30



NORTHSIDE
STAFF

Darrell Tomasek	 Senior Pastor
		  dtomasek@nbcvictoria.org

Dean Meade	 Discipleship Pastor
		  deanmeade@nbcvictoria.org

Cody Moore	 Student Pastor
		  codymoore@nbcvictoria.org

Dave Benefield	 Children’s Pastor
		  davebenefield@nbcvictoria.org
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Sundays
9:30am Bible Study Groups
10:45am Worship

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED
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